
 
 
 

 
 

It’s that time of year again…PINEWOOD DERBY TIME!!! 
 

This year promises to be another awesome event (hopefully minus the rain).  We will have visitors representing 
the Portsmouth’s Police, Fire, Sheriff’s D.A.R.E departments and others in attendance.  To make it a fun day for 

all who attend. 
 

Last year the honorable Mayor Shannon Glover was our Grand Marshall for this event.  This year we have a new 
Grand Marshall.  Any guesses??? 

 
We are looking forward to seeing all the Cub Scouts who qualified, their families and friends for the Three 

Rivers District Pinewood Derby.  Information is provided below. 
 
 
 

 

 

WHO:  ALL qualified (and registered) Cub Scouts from Dens Tiger through 
AOL (newly crossed over AOL’s may participate) 

 
WHAT:  Three Rivers District Pinewood Derby 
 
WHERE:  Portsmouth Catholic Regional School 
               (2301 Oregon Ave, Portsmouth, VA 23701) 
 
WHEN:  March 22, 2025 (Saturday) 
    10:00am – 2:00pm 
 
MUST REGISTER ON BLACK PUG: https://scoutingevent.com/596-95865 
 

We will also be collecting cases of bottled water to support a local non-profit 
Mercy Drops Dream Center (www.mercydrops.life).  If willing, please bring 
a case of water with you to this event to donate. 


